Announcements October 29, 2023

Please read after the Communion Prayer, before final blessing.

For those planning on joining Fr. Thom on the Marian Pilgrimage April 8-22, 2024, there will be an information meeting in the parish hall at All Saints on Sunday, November 5th at 2pm.

Donations for the Society of St. Vincent de Paul Winter Coat Drive can be placed in the box that can be found in the hallway at All Saints church.

There will be Spanish Mass celebrated Sunday (tomorrow/today) at 6:00pm at All Saints church.

For All Saints Only -

St. Vincent de Paul will be having their collection after Mass. We thank you in advance for your generosity.